
 

 
 
February 25, 2013           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 

FR:  Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 
 

RE: 2013 NOMA Annual General Meeting 
  

 
Recommendation: 

That authorization is hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend the 2013 
Northwestern Ontario Municipal Association (NOMA) Annual General Meeting taking place 
in Thunder Bay April 24, 25 and 26, 2013:- 

 
And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy 

be hereby authorized. 
 

Background: 

The Annual General Meeting of NOMA will take place in Thunder Bay on April 24, 25 and 
26th at the Victoria Inn. 5 rooms have been reserved for Councils attendance along with 

one staff member. The welcome reception starts Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. with the 
meeting wrapping up Friday at 4:00 p.m. following the Ministers’ forum. 

Budget: 

Council’s Travel and Conference budget.  
 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  N/A 
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